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POWER OUTAGE ON CAMPUS 

 

The Ibadan Electricity Distribution Company (IBEDC) has announced notice of 

planned power outage between 8am-5pm daily, starting from 09 January till 03 

February, 2023, in some parts of Ibadan metropolis, Oyo State capital including the 

University of Ibadan. 

 

The statement released by IBEDC explained that the outage will be due to a planned 

routine maintenance on the Ayede – Eleyele 132kv line by the Transmission 

Company of Nigeria (TCN) to improve supply as the maintenance exercise is aimed 

at increasing capacity of the existing lines. 

 

Management regrets the inconvenience and hardship this will cause members of the 

University community. 

 

Efforts are, therefore, afoot to alleviate the situation. 

 

The Works and Maintenance Department will work out a schedule for the generator 

to supply power for certain periods of time. 

 

Thank you for your understanding in this regard. 

 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM 

Registrar and Secretary to Council 

 
 


